

## Archdiocese of Birmingham ST WILFRID'S CATHOLIC ACADEMY QUEEN'S AVENUE, TUNSTALL, STOKE-ON-TRENT ST6 6EE

STOKE-ON-TRENT ST6 6EE
Telephone: 01782 235676 Facsimile: 01782 235677

Principal: Miss D.T. Lee B. Ed(Hons) NPQH Email: office @stwilfridsnewman.co.uk Website: www.stwilfridsnewman.co.uk



10<sup>th</sup> December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: New Date - Christmas Jumper day on Wednesday 16th December

As we will be closed on Friday  $18^{th}$  December we have changed our Christmas Jumper day to Wednesday  $16^{th}$  December.

All children can wear a Christmas Jumper for a donation of £1.00 to Number 11 (Collegiate fundraising charity). Mr. Nixon from Number 11 has collected all of your tea/coffee/milk/sugar and biscuits donations today and was overwhelmed by your generosity, he wishes to thank you all!

Monetary donations can be made directly through Scopay or by bringing in the donation in a labelled envelope on the day. All donations will be greatly appreciated. We would like to thank you for all your support for this very worthy cause.

The Awards and Attendance celebration has been moved from Friday, and will now take place on Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> December in the morning within each class bubble. Children can wear their party clothes on this day and will enjoy a Christmas themed afternoon. Each child can bring their own small snack and a drink for the afternoon - please do not send in food to share or any foods containing nuts.

Yours sincerely

Miss DT Lee Principal









